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Following the Patent Call at the beginning of every in-person meeting and teleconference 

that occurs as a part of the technical process, and at any other appropriate time in the 

course of electronic collaboration as may be provided for under the Rules of Procedure, 

the meeting chair shall remind participants that Contributions and Submissions 

containing AI generated content, in whole or in part, also fall under the Forum’s 

Intellectual Rights Policy.  


